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Recently at our February 22nd Central Committee Meeting of the Washington County 

Democrats we voted unanimously in support of HB 3183. We support collective 

bargaining for all workers and being able to unionize is an essential step. We hope to 

see this committee vote in favor of this bill.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 


